
I strongly support HB 2560. This bill will ensure more equitable access to viewing and participation in these meetings and hearings, 
allowing those from under-served populations to have a say in their community and how they are governed post-pandemic. 
Furthermore, I am personally affected by this issue as I am a City Councilor who has a 45-minute commute to my job in another 
municipality and would be unable to participate in many of our City's meetings if remote access were not allowed.


